
Brian Peterson 
Red Wing Planning Coordinator 
P.O. Box 34 
Red Wing, MN 55066 

July 10, 1992 

Re: A-4951 Red Wing (Von Helmst Petition) 

Dear Mr. Peterson: 

Please be advised that the request to withdraw the petition in the 
above-referenced matter is granted. Please note that this is not a 
complete petition because there is no filing fee. The file is therefore 
closed. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this 
office. 

PDL:ry 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: B. C. Will, Red Wing City Clerk 
Alfred Halverson, Hay Creek Township Clerk 
Jeff C. Cole, Goodhue County Auditor 
George Hoff, Red Wing City Attorney 
Jerry Brown, Department of Transportation 


